
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE EXECUTIVE BOARD 

OF THE GENESEE COUNTY 9-1-1 CONSORTIUM COMMISSION 

 

Take Notice That there will be a special meeting of the Executive Board of the Genesee County 

9-1-1 Consortium Commission (Consortium) on Wednesday, March 7, 2018 at 1:30 p.m.  The 

meeting will be held at the Flint Township Police Department, 5200 Norko Drive, Flint, 

Michigan.  The meeting will be closed to discuss employment issues with the attorney. 

 

 

March 5, 2018     Mark Emmendorfer, Chairman 

      Genesee County 9-1-1 Consortium Commission 


